Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District 
Notice of Meeting and Possible Quorum 


Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meeting Act. Chapter 551, Government Code that some members of the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District Board of Directors will be attending and participating in the Groundwater Workshop on Saturday, January 18, 2025 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Julie Wimberly Building at the Goliad County Fairgrounds, 925 South US Hwy 183, Goliad, Texas 77963. Attendance of the Directors may result in a possible quorum and action will take place as necessary.




72 HOUR NOTICE

The Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  Reasonable accommodations and equal opportunity for effective communications will be provided upon request.  Please contact the District at 361-645-1716 at least 24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed. 
